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Hello, my name is Katharine Moreau and I reside at Mountain View Estates in 
Bowdoin.  I am writing in my support of this bill as a way to prevent the ever 
increasing rent hikes for mobile home parks.  As a hard working resident the unfair 
rent  increases are very upsetting for someone who is simply trying to live.  Home 
ownership is new to me and hearing about these increases from companies that are 
not invested in our community is disheartening.  I ask that you please consider this 
bill as a person getting accustomed to home ownership and building a family.  Thank 
you. 


